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n Fire. Dept. hosts annual
Pancake Breakfast and Fire
Service Day.

Story by Beverly Haro, Club Counselor
Photos by Summy Lam, Club Tech Guru

FIRE DEPT. — On the morning of May 14, the
Fire Dept. held its annual LAFD Historical
Society Pancake Breakfast and Fire Service Day
at the LAFD Museum in Hollywood.

The event was a fundraiser for the LAFD
Museum and Fallen Firefighter Memorial, which
is also housed at the Museum.

Tickets were sold for good food and great fun.
The public was welcome to tour the LAFD
Museum and also view the progress on the inspir-
ing LAFD memorial to the Fallen Firefighters.

Flipping
Over the
LAFD

A member of the LAFD helps cook the sausage.

Firefighter Johnson of FS 27.
Chief William Bammatre enjoys breakfast with family

and friends.

An LAFD Historical Society member flips the pancakes.
An LAFD Explorer serves his fellow volunteers.

Controller Laura Chick congratulates Robert Janovici.

From left: Emma Guiterrez, Ondrea Tye, Amelia Sayo and Mario Ortiz.

Margarita Greene and Mewland Watanabe. From left: Reggie Foster and Willie Gerard.Brad Crowe congratulates Robert Janovici.

From left: Gerald Gubatan and Jon Foreman.Dawn Dopler and Jonathan Hershey.

Robert Janovici with his family.

n Chief Zoning Administrator Robert Janovici retires after
37 years of City service.

In the
Retirement Zone

Story by Liz Montes, Club Counselor

Photos by Angel Gomez, Member
Services Manager

PLANNING — Robert Janovici retired after 37
years of service from City Planning with a fun
luncheon April 19.

Hundreds of associates, friends and family
members gathered at the New Otani Hotel to
wish him a farewell. He began his career with the
City in 1969 as a Planning Assistant, and retired
as Chief Zoning Administrator.

Congratulations, Robert, from the Club!




